
 

 

 

 

OPTEX FA INC. 

Schaumburg, IL 60173 

 

 

November 28, 2019 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We would like to notify you that as of December 1, 2019, OPTEX FA INC. will relocate to the new address, as 

follows. 

 

<NEW ADDRESS> 

 

1701 E. Woodfield Rd. 

Suite 635 

Schaumburg, Illinois 60173 

United States of America 

 

<NEW TELEPHONE NUMBER> 

 

 TEL No. : +1 (618) 624-1365 

 

Thank you for your support of Optex FA. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Optex FA Inc. 

 

 


